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NOVEMBER 30, 2020

Dreaming Big: Giving Tuesday Update

Interfaith Student Council Representatives share their responses to the prompt:
"The University Chaplaincy gives me..."

Dear Friend of the University Chaplaincy,

As the sun set on Giving Tuesday, we won our first-ever challenge donor gift today! With 50 gifts,
our community secured a $500 donation to amplify the impact of each contribution from our first 50
donors. We are so grateful to everyone who has given so generously to the University Chaplaincy
so far today.

We have received approximately 52 gifts totaling $4,105 in our third annual campaign. If you have
already given, thank you so very much.

With several hours left in the day, we want to dream big and shoot for the stars by asking
for you all to join us in doubling our numbers by the end of today. If you haven't yet made
your gift, there is still time to show your support and commitment to our mission and community.
Your contribution at any point today is so appreciated by our students and staff alike.

You can make your gift to the University Chaplaincy before midnight tonight by clicking this button: 

Give Today
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Thank you so much for your consideration and support. 

Pax et lux,

The Reverend Elyse Nelson Winger
University Chaplain

You are receiving this message because our records indicate you have previously expressed interest in
the Tufts University Chaplaincy. If you would like to update your information, please contact
chaplaincy@tufts.edu.

The University Chaplaincy is a dynamic hub supporting religious, spiritual, ethical, and cultural life for all members of
the Tufts community. We provide pastoral care, support religious and philosophical communities, educate about
spiritual and ethical issues in society and the world, and promote multifaith engagement.

Tufts University Chaplaincy | Goddard Chapel, 3 The Green | Medford, MA 02155 US
chaplaincy.tufts.edu | chaplaincy@tufts.edu | 617.627.3427
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